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Congratulations to everyone
for a great year - which is now
drawing to a close. As far as
we are aware, we are the first
Martial Arts club to ever win
such a major award in a main
stream Sporting event such as
the Counties Manukau
Sports Excellence Awards.

This is what they said:

Papakura Taekwon-Do Club is
home to many National and
International representatives.
This year saw the club again
win the Best Taekwon-Do
Club Trophy at the regional
tournament.  Many of the
Club members are part of the
Auckland Demonstration
team.  A number of past and
present students of the Club
have been involved with
administration at a National
level.  Papakura TKD Club
members have a community
focus, and are consistently
represented at events such as;
Have-a-Go days, school fairs
and the BMW Marathon.  A
quarterly newsletter is
produced for Club members.
Notable achievements from
the Nationals this year include
eight Gold medals, three silver
and four bronze medals.
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PAPAKURA TAEKWON-DO
CLUB OF THE YEAR

2002 in Review
Our club was actively involved

in the following activities
during 2002:

March

Stripes on Tour Seminar,  Club
Picnic,  Under 18 Tournament,
Oceanias (Toni Moki and Paul
McPhail attended), Club Photo,
Manukau Have-a-Go Day.

April

Grading

June

Instructors� Course, Mr McPhail
attended World Camp in Colorado,
USA, Mr McPhail inducted into NZ
Martial Arts Hall of Fame, CM
Regionals - Papakura Best Club

July

Under 18 Tournament

August

Great results at this year�s Nationals
- Hamilton

September

Grading, Pee Wee Tournament

October

Brookby School Ag� Day, Session by
Mrs Rounthwaite, Epson Open and
Master Daher Seminar

November

Moki girls featured on TV1 Marae
programme

December

Grading , Harmony Moki to
represent us and NZ at the ITF
Junior World Champs! Go Harm!

To End the Year
Monday 25th November

Pre-grading. If you pass your
grading please fill out a Grading
application form and return to Mrs
Watt with payment.

Monday 2nd December

Grading. Papakura club is hosting.
6.00 pm warm up, 6.15 pm start.

Wednesday 4th December

Ten Pin Bowling. We have around
30 vouchers for Manukau Ten Pin
Bowling Centre. Family welcome!
Meet sometime after 6.30pm - we
have three lanes booked from 7 to
8 pm. See you there!

Monday 16th December 2002
Final Training

Fri - Sun 24th - 26th January 2003
National Seminar - P.Nth

Monday 3rd February 2003
First Training for New Year

30th March 2003
General Choi Cup in Sydney

NB As we do not train for all of
December, the balance of the
December training fees will pay for
your 2003 ITFNZ annual membership
levy, so there will be no need for us to
collect this in next year.

Automatic payments should have been
set up not to include January. If
however, your payment does do
through, we will arrange a refund, or a
credit towards grading fees.


